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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/28/2005

From:     Brian Williamson

Comment:
With the internet carrrying such a vast number of images these days, this type of 
problem has become wide-spread and frustrating. It seems to me that a new national 
system that would be easy to access and submit work using a simple numbering system 
is needed - beyond the library of congress - easier and more accesible than that but
without the heavy handed handling fees associated with image houses such as Corbis 
and Getty.
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